
 

Corona Virus updates 
All updates can be  found on the 

school website where there is a link 
to the latest advice from the 

government.  
 https://www.gov.uk/government/

publications/coronavirus-outbreak-faqs-
what-you-can-and-cant-do/coronavirus-
outbreak-faqs-what-you-can-and-cant-do� 

On Sundays, Avani relaxes  

and looks after herself 

this is so important too.  
Well done Avani. 

If you are having a lockdown clear out, please 
bear us in mind and save any of the following 
items for us : saucepans, trays, jugs, utensils, 
curtain rings, wooden items, old suitcases and 

fabric  

THANK YOU 
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Arjun has been 
keeping healthy 
and joining in 
with Cosmic Yoga 
- if you haven’t 
already, why 
don’t you give it 
a try?  

Mrs Hodgkiss has been doing lots of 
walking and discovered some 
beautiful bluebell woods and a great 
big rapeseed field, 
which was 
beautiful.  

It looks like Ethan 
had lots of fun   
investigating      
capacity in the    
garden whilst    
enjoying the super 
weather we had. 

Hello everyone,  

Here’s a photograph of me 
holding some flowers of my 
favourite colour. 

Love and hugs to you all 

Mrs Gakhal 

Woodthorne News!  

Reception  
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What a wonderful jelly fish 
Nella! We love the different 
materials you have used to 
create with. Thank you for 

sharing. 

If there is anything at all you need, please 
get in touch and we will do everything we 

can to help and support you.  

Hi everyone ,   
We hope you are still all well and staying safe at home with your families. In this 
newsletter we will be sharing some of the lovely photographs you have been sending in to 
us. Thank you for the lovely feedback regarding the home learning sheet— 
we are so glad you are enjoying the activities and they are keeping you all 
busy and learning. Pease keep the emails coming, they brighten our days 
more than you know.   Take care, The Reception Team xxx 

Please send us your photos, pictures, ideas and news though our year group 
email which is: wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhall.mat.co.uk 

Hi Reception, 

Mrs Dean misses you all 
so much. I have been 
keeping fit with Joe 
Wicks. Hope you’re all 
safe xx 

Remember to keep washing your 
hands.  STAY SAFE 

 

Sam has had great fun 
making lots of super 
spiders. Mum said she 
had a bit of a shock 
when she went to make 
her cup of tea down 
stairs.  Thanks for 
sharing Sam  

Mrs Wong enjoyed a                               
pirate day at home                                

last week.                                      
Shiver me timbers. 

 

 

 

We love your 
fantastic writing 

about a house ant 
Max - well done 

you.  

Please take a look at Aiyana's Dad’s 
‘Magical Mornings’ live everyday at 
8:30am on Facebook. A programme 

which is run in school when we are open 
to develop a positive mind set for our 

children. 


